Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: McCallum, Kevin <Kevin.McCallum@cngc.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 6:05 PM

To: Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Cc: Kessie, Steve; McCallum, Kevin; Eutsey, Mike; Subsits, Joe (UTC)
Subject: WUTC Notice of Construction Activities - Bellingham Gate
Attachments: WAUTC Notice of Construction Activities - Bellingham Gate.pdf
Importance: High

Marina,

Please forward the attached construction notification to the appropriate personnel.

Thanks,

Kevin McCallum | Pipeline Safety Specialist

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc.
200 N. Union Ave. Kennewick, WA 99336

direct: 509.736.5542 cell: 509.572.5960




CASCADE

NATURAL GAS
e A e T Rl ’R 8113 WEST GRANDRIDGE BOULEVARD, KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7146
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc.

August 20, 2015
Mr. Alan Rathbun RECEIVED
Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W AUG 202015
PO Box 47250 State of Washington
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 UTC

Pipeline Safety Program

Subject: Notice of Construction — Bellingham Gate Station Upgrade

Dear Mr. Rathbun:

On May 28, 2015, as part of Docket PG-150468, the Washington Ultilities and Transportation
Commission granted a petition to Cascade Natural Gas to construct and operate the gate station
located at 4175 Britton Rd in Bellingham, WA. This project consists of installing a new pipeline
heater, new regulator station, and a short segment of pipe leading from the custody transfer point
with Williams Northwest Pipeline into the heater and regulator station. Cascade plans to begin
installing the gas carrying facilities the week of August 31, 2015. :

If you have any questions or require additional information, feel free to contact Mr. Mike Eutsey
at (509) 734-4576 or via email at mike.eutsey@cngc.com

Sincerely,
Y 1T~

Kevin McCallum
Pipeline Safety Specialist

CC:  Eric Martuscelli
Steve Kessie
Jeremy Ogden
Mike Eutsey



